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AARON WEISS

ATTOoRNEY AT LAwW
THOMPSON BUILDING
COATESVILLE, PENNA.
BELL PHONE 192

Feb. 10, 1921.
Rabbi Abbah Silver,

Cleveland, Uhio.

Dear Sir:

The Jewish community of Coatesville is very eager for you
to come here to deliver & lecture on any subject you may desire,
I am directed tc get in touch with you to determine whether or
not you would be willing to pay us a visit., We shall cheerfully
ray any reasonasble sum that you may designate,

It would be preferabvle for you toc come on 2 Sunday. However,
it that is impossible another day will do,

I was precent gt the Zionist Conference in New York many
menths ago and heard with great admiration your brief talk. I
have been hoping ever sirce to have anrother oprortunity tc hear
you, Needless to ezy you will be highly welcomed.

Very cordiall




February 16th, 1921

Mr. Aaron Velss,

Thempson Building,
Contesville, Penna,

w dear Mr. ?:0’.88.

Permit me to thank you for your kind

letter of February 10th and for your invitatien teo
address the Jewish coomunity of Coatesville.

I would be most eager to accept your
invitation, were Itinok position to do so. Unfortun-
ately, I an greatly ewerburdened with work and speak-

engagonents

and canmnot see my way clear teo accepting.
. any additiomal ebligations for seme time to come.

Perhaps next secason [ may be able to be of
sano gervice to you.

with kindest regards, I beg to remain

Very sincerely yours,




AARON WEISS

ATTORNEY AT LAW
THOMPSON BUILDING
COATESVILLE, PENNA.

BELL PHONE 192

Rabbi Abba H, gilver,
The Temple,
Cleveland, Ohio,

My dezr Rabbi:

I very ruch regreted to learn fron your letter that you
weuld not be in a position to come to Ccatesville, Pennsylvania
within the near future to deliver us a talk., We are most eags
o have you here regardless of price,

Should you be in a pesition to come at any time I wish
you would advise me. At any rate we want you to place us on
your booking list so that you have uge in mind when the oppor tunity

does present itself.- whether it will be one or six months from
now,

With the assurance of my highest esteem, lam

Very sincerelyf yours, JK94QL4<3






